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Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032. 

Thank you! 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am an owner at Hideaway Bay Beach Club on Little Gasparilla Island. 
 
I strongly object to the proposed plan to bring a sewer to LGI. What is most disturbing to me is that Hideaway 
was specifically excluded from the plan, because we have a well-functioning septic system. Now, the permit 
seeker wants to build the sewage system on top of our lateral fields - which would require us to pay a half 
million dollars to decommission the septic system, in addition to the cost of hook up. 
 
The way Hideaway Bay was surreptitiously added into this plan at the last minute, without our knowledge or 
consent, smacks of a violation of our rights to due process. I and my neighbors stand ready to fight this as hard 
and as long as it takes. 
 
Thank you for your time. Please oppose this terrible plan. 
 
Bridget Bush 
9400 Little Gasparilla Island, D9 


